
Newsletter 16.6.2017 

 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

What an exciting week it has been in Topaz class! 

Learning 

 We have had such fun with this book this week. There was a case of 

some tormented vegetables and Supertato went missing! The police were held up so we had 

to help them out by writing some crime reports but we only had half an hour. I was blown 

away by the engagement and writing of all of the children. The police arrived and helped us 

to solve the crime. We followed the clues which led us to the Evil Pea and we saved 

Supertato. After that we had a great time looking around the police car and trying out the 

walkie talkie. Thank you to Mr Cheeseman for coming to help save the day with his police 

friend; real true life super heroes! Lots of the children now want to be police officers when 

they grow up. 

     

Summer show 

As part of this project we plan to put on a show on 6th July. We have started to learn the 

songs this week. Please can you send a pair of black leggings/joggers and a plain 

black top in a named bag by 30.6.2017 (top tip: If you can only find a top with a design 

it might work inside out!) 

Sports Day 

We have started to practise our races. The children will be able to wear trainers (without 

laces) if they want to. They will need their name in them and can put them into their PE 

bag if they want to use them. 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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